
JULY/AUGUST NEWSLETTER 

 

 

NEW STAFF 

Oxendon House has recently recruited a number of new staff to join our team.  Shirley 
Hearn and Ashley Davidson who are joining the management team both as deputy 
managers.  They will be supporting Lynn until a new manager is appointed.  We would like 
to welcome Michelle who has joined our care team.  Alan has also joined our team as the 
maintenance person. 
 
The home is continuing to recruit to enhance our staff team and we have successfully 
recruited three new night staff members and we are awaiting references and DBS checks 
before we can get them started. 
 
The home is also starting now to recruit for a home manager and interviews will be held 
over the next few weeks. 
 
We are still looking for experienced, kind and caring staff to join our team and if you know 
of anyone suitable please ask them to pop in for an application form. 
 
 
Oxendon House News 
 
Our home now has our own Facebook page and we would encourage everyone to like us 
and we intend to update our page at least three times a week. We will be putting all our 
events planned in plenty of time so that you are able to attend. 
 



We are now starting to plan our Summer Fayre which is being held on the 25th August at 
2.00pm.  We will be having a variety of stalls and entertainment.  We also have a singing 
group who will also be entertaining us throughout the afternoon. 
 
The home are still developing our memory boxes and we would ask for your help in 
completing your loved one’s boxes.  We will be having a competition to find the best 
memory box so please join in the fun 
 
We are also planning a summer barbeque and once the date has been confirmed we will put 
a poster in reception. 
 
We have recently had a small break in, which happened during the early hours of the 
morning, they only got as far as the clinical room but was disturbed by staff on duty. There 
was nothing taken apart from a staff members handbag from the clinical room.  Please be 
assured that we take the security of our residents, staff and building very seriously and we 
have had a full security check to try and prevent anything like this happening again.  Lynn 
will be happy to go through any details with you should you require any further information 
about this. 
 
Please speak to Lynn at any time should you have any concerns 
 
STAFF MEMBER OF THE MONTH 
 
We are proud to announce that our employee of the month for July went to Debbie 
Monaghan – care assistant.  There were several nominations that felt that Debbie went 
above and beyond her job role both in supporting the residents but also by supporting the 
staff team.   We are all very proud of Debbie.   August employee of the month will be 
announced in the 1st week of August. 
 
MEET THE MANAGEMENT TEAM AFTERNOON  
 
We will be having a coffee and cake afternoon on the 1st August at 2.30 where this will give 
relatives, residents and staff the opportunity to meet the two new deputies and also to 
speak to Lynn. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Should you require any information or have any concerns please speak to Lynn, Ashley or 
Shirley at any time. 
 


